
.. =,

GR ACE HOSPITAL
2807 WEST 14Tas NTREET

CLEVELAND, OHBO 44113

,

March 15th, 1983

License No. 34-16583-01

NUCLEAR REGU1/4:0RY COMMISSION
Region III
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137
AttetV. Lon : D.J. Sreniawski, Chief
Materials Radiation Protection, Seccion 2

Dear Mr. Sreniawski,

Your letter of March 7th has been received. The items referenced
in your letter were discussed with Mr. Pillai, our consultant physicist
who has performed the leak-testing. The intervals between testing had
exceeded 6 months on several occasions due to scheduling problems.
We have requested Mr. Pillai to schedule examinations at a more frequent
interval so that in the event that a scheduled examination has oeen
missed, he can be contacted to perform the required studies within
the maximum of a 6 month interval.

We have requested Mr. Pillai to write us to indicate the steps
he feels may be appropriate to ensure that the leak-testing intervals
do not exceed 6 months. If your department desires, we shall also inform
you as to the dates of leak-testing with a brief report to be filed
on a yearly basis. From a standpoint of date of full compliance, we
considered that today is the date that compliance has been achieved.

.,

Sincerely,
;

(2L un
Alvin Segel, M.D.

Director Department of Radiology
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